
 
 

Early Years Foundation Stage 
Moving On Celebration 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
 
26th June 2023 

 
On the afternoon of Tuesday 18th July at 2pm the children in F2 (reception) will be 
graduating into Key Stage 1. The nursery children will be invited to join the 
celebration of the reception children graduating, so that they can see how they will 
graduate the following year.  
 
The children will wear their graduation cap and gown and receive their graduation 
scroll, singing some special songs and sharing their memories of the school year.  
 
Refreshments will be available for the adults and at the end of the ceremony candy 
floss and slushies will be on sale. 
 
If you would like to attend the graduation celebration, tickets can be purchased on 
ParentMail at a cost of £2.00 per ticket, with a maximum of 2 tickets per family. The 
cost of the ticket includes 1 graduation photo. There will be a separate option on 
ParentMail to purchase additional photos at a cost of £1.00 each should you wish to.  
 
We would love for you to come and share in this special celebration. After the 
ceremony all the children will be able to leave for the day, collected from their usual 
exits.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support, I look forward to seeing you. 
 

 
Mrs Bacon and the EYFS Team  
 


